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Miller, Howard <Howard.Miller@winnebagocountywi.gov>

County Board Update

To M clerk@townofwinchesterwi.com; M Clerk Town of Clayton; Il townofwolfriver@centurytel.net

Hi Clerks

The county board has a scholarship program available to high school seniors. This year the scholarship has been increased to $2000. Applications
must be submitted to the county clerk’s office by Thursday, March 28, 2024. Applications may be obtained from the county clerk’s office, online at
www.co.winnebago.wi.us/county-board/winnebago-county-board-scholarship-program, or | also have an application available.

In March a plan to attend the following town board meetings.
Winchester - March 4

Clayton - March 6

Wolf River - March 25

Howard Miller
District 36 Representative
Ph: (920) 427-6423



